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Wednesday News 

February 14, 2018 

11:00 A.M. 

 
 
 
 

Contact Us: 
 

Customer Service 
(352) 753-4508 

 
Administration 
(352) 751-3939 

 
Budget 

(352) 674-1920 
 

Community Standards 
(352) 751-3912 

 
Community Watch 

(352) 753-0550 
 

Property Management 
(352) 753-4022 

 
Finance Customer Service 

(352) 750-0000 
 

Human Resources 
(352) 674-1905 

 
Public Safety 

(352) 205-8280 
 

Purchasing 
(352) 751-6700 

 
Recreation Administration 

(352) 674-1800 
 

Utility Operations 
(352) 674-1920 

 
 
 

www.DistrictGov.org 

CDD Orientation 
Please join us each Thursday at 10:00am at the District office   
located at 984 Old Mill Run to learn about how the Districts 
operate and other important community information. For 
additional information, please contact us at (352) 753-4508. 
 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The following facilities will be closed or have scheduled 
maintenance: 

 

 Sterling Heights Recreation Center 

The Sterling Heights Recreation Center will be closed for quarterly 
cleaning on February 17th.  

 Canal Street Recreation Center 

The Canal Street Recreation Center will be closed for quarterly 
maintenance on Saturday, February 17th.  

 Fish Hawk Recreation Center 

The Fish Hawk Recreation Center will be closed for quarterly cleaning 
on Sunday, February 18th.  

 Colony Cottage Sports Pool 

The Sports Pool at the Colony Cottage Regional Recreation Center will 
be closed for maintenance on Thursday, March 1st & Friday, March 2nd. 

 Colony Cottage Basketball Court 

The Colony Cottage Basketball Court will be closed for maintenance 
beginning Monday, March 12th.  It will reopen on March 17th.  

 Eisenhower Regional Recreation Center 

The Eisenhower Regional Recreation Center will be closed for quarterly 
cleaning on Sunday, March 4th.  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The Enrichment Academy  

 

Registration is now open for Spring/
Summer Courses, beginning in April! 

The Enrichment Academy is excited to 
announce the kickoff of its spring/summer curriculum.  There are a variety of 
courses offered that will enhance and expand learning opportunities for 
participants. 

To get the course catalog and to register, visit www.districtgov.org or stop by in- 
person at the following recreation centers:  Lake Miona, La Hacienda, Rohan or 
Eisenhower. 

Holiday Information 

The District Customer Service Center and all District administrative offices will be 
closed on Monday, February 19, 2018 in observance of Presidents’ Day.  We will 
resume normal business hours on Tuesday, February 20th.  Sanitation and 
recycling collection will not be impacted.  All recreation centers, outdoor facilities 
and fitness clubs will remain open for your enjoyment.  Guest ID, Trail Fee and 
Activity Registration services will be available at 
La Hacienda, Lake Miona, Eisenhower and 
Rohan Regional Recreation Centers from 8am 
until 12pm on Monday.  If you have any 
questions or would like additional information, 
please contact the District Customer Service 
Center at (352) 753-4508. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

*** Tickets are no longer available for these workshops.  The 
information presented will be taped and posted on 

www.DistrictGov.org.  Stay tuned to future Welcome 
Wednesdays and www.DistrictGov.org. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

Village Community Development District No. 2 Q&A 

 

Bill Schikora, a Supervisor from Village Community Development District No. 2 is 
hosting monthly Q&A meetings designed for residents of District 2.  These 
meetings will be held on the 4th Tuesday of the month from 7:00 p.m. to 9:00 p.m. 
at the Santiago Recreation Center on Enrique Drive.  The next meeting will be held 
on February 27, 2018.   

 

 

   ** Please note that the August session will be held on 8/28/2018 at Savannah 
Center and the October session will be held on 10/24/2018 at the Savannah Center. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Information Provided by... 

Morse Boulevard & CR 466 Gate 

SECO Energy will be performing maintenance on Thursday, February 15, 2018 
that will result in a power outage of the gate house located at Morse Boulevard 
and County Road 466.  This work is anticipated to last from approximately 8:00 
a.m. to 8:00 p.m. During this time, both the entry and exit gate arms will be 
removed and signage will be added.   Please use caution when entering or exiting 
this location and pay attention to all barricades, signage and gate attendants.   

Please Use Caution 



 

 

District 4 - Q&A Meeting! 

In order to improve communications, each month residents have an 
opportunity to “chat” with a Supervisor of District 4.  Residents are able to sit down 
together to discuss any topics they would like pertaining to District 4. 

The purpose of the meetings is to provide residents with the opportunity to ask 
questions, get answers, share their concerns, offer suggestions and address rumors. 

These “Q&A Meetings” provide an informal setting with no agenda, no 
scheduled speakers and no microphones. 

All meetings will be held in the Liberty Room at Mulberry Grove Recreation 
Center 

Meetings begin at 7:00 PM and end at 9:00 PM.  (All residents are invited to 
attend the entire meeting to listen to other residents’ questions, but each 
resident may arrive and depart on their own schedules.) 

Because residents choose the topics, each meeting will be different. 

This month’s meeting will be held on: 

Thursday, February 15th – Jim Murphy, Supervisor and Past Chair for 
District 4, will be the host for this meeting.   

For more information, call District 4 Supervisor Don Deakin at 750-5395; or send an 
Email to:  DRDeakin@aol.com  or  Don.Deakin@DistrictGov.org 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Information Provided by... 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Information Provided by Sumter County Sheriff’s 
Office 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Information Provided by the Wildwood Police 
Department  



 

 

 

 

 Information Provided by the VHA 


